
FILE NO. : 5709.00 

May 26, 2017 

Mr. Jesse Crowder, M.Sc., P.Eng. 

Project Manager 

City of Winnipeg 

Winnipeg Transit  

421 Osborne Street  

Winnipeg, MB  R3L 2A2  

Dear Mr. Crowder: 

Re: City of Winnipeg - Southwest Rapid Transit Corridor – Stage 2 Project 

This is in regard to the City of Winnipeg’s request to de-water and conduct construction 

activities associated with the above noted project within the so called Letellier wetland in Spring 

of 2017. 

I understand that a recent survey indicates there is no evidence of Northern Leopard Frogs 

within the wetland and that the Wildlife and Fisheries Branch of Sustainable Development has 

been consulted.  Given this information, I hereby authorize construction activities within the so 

called Letellier Wetland in accordance with Clause 11 of Environment Act Licence No. 3121 E. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ms. Elise Dagdick of this 

office at Elise.Dagdick@gov.mb.ca. 

Yours sincerely, 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 

Director 

c: Minister Cathy Cox

Yvonne Hawryliuk, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement 

Branch Matthieu Gauthier, PCL Constructors Inc.  

Public Registries

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba, Canada R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321    F 204-945-5229 

www.gov.mb.ca/sd/eal/ 
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